
CITY OF FRANKLIN 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON SPECIAL ASSESSMENT FOR 

INSTALLATION OF WATER MAIN ON 

W. SAINT MARTINS RD. (STH 100) BOUNDED BY W. PUETZ RD. TO THE NORTH 

AND W. ELM CT. TO THE SOUTH  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Common Council of the City of Franklin has declared its 

intention to exercise its police powers under Section 66.0701, Wisconsin Statutes, and Section 207-

15, Franklin Municipal Code, to levy special assessments for water main installation improvements, 

in the following locations: 

“W. Saint Martins Road (STH 100) bounded by W. Puetz Road to the north and W. Elm Court to 

the south.” 

A report showing proposed plans and proposed assessments and other data is on file in the Clerk's 

Office at Franklin City Hall, 9229 West Loomis Road, Franklin, Wisconsin, 53132. 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that such report is open for review and inspection from Monday 

through Friday, between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 12 noon and 1:00 p.m. and 4:30 p.m. and will be 

so continued for the period of ten (10) days after the date of publication of this notice. 

NOTICE IS ALSO HEREBY FURTHER GIVEN that on TUESDAY, MARCH 18, 2025 at 6:30 

p.m. the Common Council will be in session in their chambers at Franklin City Hall, 9229 W. 

Loomis Rd., Franklin, WI, 53132 to hear all persons interested, their agents or attorneys, 

concerning the matter contained in the preliminary resolution and report, including proposed 

assessments. 

If you have any questions, contact City Engineer Michael Paulos at 414-266-9086. 

By order of the Common Council of the City of Franklin, Wisconsin, the 19th day of February, 

2025. 

Shirley Roberts, City Clerk 

 

 

 

 

Please publish:  February 26, 2025 


